<<DATE>>

The Honorable <<Name of Member of Congress>>

United States House of Representatives 

<<Room # and Name of Building>> 

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative <<Last Name >>:

I am writing on behalf of <<COMPANY NAME>> in <<CITY, STATE>> and my <<XX>> employees, and as a member of the National Insulation Association (NIA), to urge you to continue supporting the inclusion of mechanical insulation language as the Military Construction, Veterans Affairs, and Related Agencies Appropriations Act of 2017 makes its way toward being passed by the Senate and signed into law. The House of Representatives’ version of this bill, H.R.4974, includes language acknowledging the cost savings possible through energy savings associated with proper insulation, and encourages the VA to work in collaboration with industry partners to conduct a mechanical insulation energy and water assessment at several representative Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) hospitals. I strongly urge you to continue your support of this bill and the inclusion of the insulation language in the final legislation.
The Military Construction and Veterans Affairs and Related Agencies Appropriations Act is an excellent avenue to spur adoption of this technology, realize the huge energy savings possible in the federal sectors, and increase the use of mechanical insulation in facilities throughout the nation—savings precious energy and financial resources. Mechanical insulation can make power plants, refineries, hospitals, schools, government and office buildings, high-rise dwellings, hotels, and retail establishments more energy efficient.
Mechanical insulation is frequently overlooked, but it has tremendous potential to save energy and money. Using government data, NIA estimated that maintenance of insulation at industrial facilities alone can generate more than $3.6 billion in energy savings per year, reduce 83 billion pounds of CO2 and other greenhouse gas emissions, and create more than 27,000 jobs annually.

Unfortunately, many stakeholders fail to see the incentive to invest in this technology because it is silent and hidden; the process continues to operate regardless of the condition or absence of insulation; it is not a new technology nor generating publicity; and it is viewed as a cost rather than treated as an investment that provides a valuable return. A bill like this that includes provisions for mechanical insulation assessments can help provide information on the savings available to the VA and similar agencies. These savings could help the VA offer more resources and services to our veterans.
Thank you for your consideration. I would be happy to answer any questions you may have about the benefits of mechanical insulation in new construction, retrofit, or maintenance projects.
Sincerely,
<<NAME>>

<<TITLE>>

<<COMPANY>>

<<CONTACT PHONE, EMAIL – IF NOT ON LETTERHEAD>>
